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substantial completion (open to traffic) by Dec. 1,2015, and final acceptance within 100
calendar days following substantial completion.

Highway 36 St. Croix Minnesota Approach

This project involves reconstructing and preparing Hwy 36 and Hwy 95 in Oak Park
Heights, Stillwater and Bayport for the new St. Croix River Crossing. The project
involves the construction of a new Hwy 36/95 interchange, the reconstruction of Hwy 36
and its associated frontage roads through the commercial area atop the bluff and the
implementation of many environmental management solutions. A contract in the amount
of $58,116,942 was awarded to the Ames/Lunda joint venture. The original "apparent
best value'" proposal (from C.S. McCrossan) was deemed non-responsive due to a lack
of disadvantaged business enterprise good faith efforts. The contract was executed on
April 15, 2013, and requires substantial completion by Dec. 1,2014.

1-35E MnPASS

This project will construct a MnPASS lane on 1-35E, between downtown St. Paul and
northward through Maplewood. The project's southern border is the northern end of the
ongoing Cayuga bridge project. The project includes the construction of a new managed
lane, an unbonded concrete overlay of 1-35E and the reconstruction of nine bridges
along the corridor. A contract in the amount of $98,430,000 was awarded to Ames
Construction. This contract is scheduled to be executed this fall and requires substantial
completion by Dec.1, 2014.

Please feel free to contact Peter Davich, MnDOT's Design-Build Program Manager, at
651-366-4233 or peter.a.davich@state.mn.us if you have questions about these design­
build projects.

Sincerely,

Charles A. Zelle
Commissioner
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